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Comments: I own property on Piper Creek and have spent many summers at Holland Lake.  We love the natural

beauty of the lake and the abundant fishing and wildlife and want to ensure that all public access can continue to

be maintained and enjoyed for those who come to Holland Lake in the future.  We have Kayaked across the lake

and wanted to enjoy a beverage at the Lodge and found it very unwelcoming.  I do not want to see any ill

treatment of the public and I am concerned that not requiring the standard EIS/EIR review process will mean that

the Forest Service will not be able to ensure the status quo public access is protected, which is the main function

of the Forest Service.  Please do not waive the much needed review and consideration of impacts to our beautiful

Holland Lake. 


